HEDEC-ZA 14 October 1954

MEERORANDINE FOR: Major Gemeral Gesrge E. Armstrong, MC
The Surgeon General
Departmenc of the Aray
wWazhingten 25, D.C.

Several deys ago, I contacted Dr. Theodore B, Flaiz, Secretary,
Medical Department, General Conference of Seventh-Dav Adventists, to
ascertain the views of his church organization as they relace to the
usd of volunceers in medical research.

Aiter [ had explained in general terms the type of study which was
contemplated, Dr. Flaiz proposed that it should be considered by & small
group af thg Conference Officers and agresd to bring such a group
together during the week of 18 October.

Dr. Flaiz appeared to be extrepely interested and to congider that
it vas a real opportunity for membars ¢of the Seventh-Day Adventist
group to assiaf fp the parional defense. It 1 possible that the Chureh

will actively support the project and assise in ebtaining the pecessarcy
volunteeTs.

1! vou consider the attached letter Co be appropriace, we believe
that it would strengthen cur approach to this group materially. I would
1ike to deliver it Eo Dr. Flaiy at the time of the conferemce.

1 Incl W. D. TIGERTIT
Drafe of Ler Le Colonal, HC
ta Dr. Flaiz



